
March 6,2A24

Mayor and Council
District of Mackenzie

Re: Letter of Support

The Mackenzie & District Hospital Auxiliary would like to
request a Letter of Support on your behalf.

We are filling out a Grant Application with the Mcleod
Lake Mackenzie Community Forest to access funds for
renovations at our new location, the Living Joy Church
basement.

Your support in obtaining this letter would be most
appreciated.

Thank you kindly,

,Ctrao'7tr*Z-0
Deny6 Martel
President


